
The Arkansas State Board of Pharmacy has regulations and procedures in place to help expedite the 
applications of active duty military, military veterans, and military spouses in order to secure licensure in 
the state of Arkansas more quickly. Please contact the Board directly to learn more about the licensure 
process and the steps required to obtain a temporary license. The National Association of Boards of 
Pharmacy (NABP) also has discounted fees for licensure transfer for active military and spouses; find out 
more about this on NABP’s website here: https://nabp.pharmacy/help/?answer=43697#158  

Please contact us if you have any questions. Thank you! 

Phone: 501-682-0190 ● Fax: 501-682-0195 ● Email: asbp@arkansas.gov 

Arkansas State Board of Pharmacy 
322 South Main, Suite 600 
Little Rock, AR 72201 
P: 501.682.0190 
F: 501.682.0195 
pharmacyboard.arkansas.gov 
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